
Hi Everyone,


Today is the day! Our 2021 Spring Showcase premiers online at 3:30pm!


DRT sent everyone a copy of their purchase receipt. At premier time or thereafter, click the 
"Watch Now" button next to the showtime on your receipt. Access ends at 9:30pm tomorrow 
(June 6), so if you plan to watch in the evening, be sure to begin by 8:30pm so your viewing 
does not end abruptly.


If you purchased tickets for another household, click "Manage" next to “Virtual Streams” (on 
your receipt) to send the link via email. Links cannot be opened from two different IP 
addresses/household networks, so your own link remains non-transferrable. If you or a loved 
one cannot access the show through an accidental shared link, please read the instructions that 
appear on the error screen. It will direct you to check your email for access to view the show 
from the new location (IP address). Please contact DRT’s Box Office Help Desk at (706) 
550-1416 if you need further assistance with ticketing/links.


Lastly, I’ve received several inquiries about our process and am happy to share the basic details 
with everyone, without giving too much away before you see the product of everyone’s hard 
work. As you know, we recorded individual dancers, up to two takes per routine. Each child’s 
best take was used to create the class compilations. The individual recordings were 
synchronized according to the original audio tracks, so the end product is a true reflection of 
your children’s actual performances (timing, improvisations and all). It’s all real, and all them!


HAPPY SHOW DAY!


Sincerely,

Jaime



